Date: 17.07.2019

.
NOTICE: POSTPONEMENT OF WRITTEN EXAMINATION FOR THE POST OF
ACCOUNTS OFFICER

Ref.. Advt. No.-NSIC/HR/AO,GR-C/18/002 dated 07.04.2018

Reference to our earlier Notices dated 07.04.2018 and 25.06.2018 vide which 19
vacancies for the post of Accounts Officer were advertised and Syllabus for Written

Examination to be conducted for selecting the candidates, respectively was put up on the

website.

It is hereby informed to all the applicants that the due process of selection of candidates
for the post of Accounts Officer has been kept on hold till further notice due to

administrative reasons.
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(Rajesh Kumar Tripathi)
General Manager(HR/L&D)



